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28th February 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our Year 7 Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 6th March 2025 
4.00pm to 6.30pm.  
 
We appreciate that it is Ramadan, however, this will be the only opportunity this academic year to come in 
and discuss your child’s progress and attitude to learning with their subject teachers.  Upon arrival you will 
be greeted by your child’s form tutor, where you can discuss PD, attendance and punctuality. 

 
Should you require any further support or have any questions, Ms Sula and I will be at hand.  

 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
 

 
Miss N Holness  
Head of Year 7 
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